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RE: LETTER OF APPRECIATION
We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits.

On behalf of Limpopo Provincial Government, it gives me pleasure to convey
words of gratitude for the true hospitality and generosity you extended to me and
my delegation, during our stay in the beautiful City of Genoa. We were indeed
impressed with the level and numbers of people that attended the business
seminar in Genoa. The cultural tour to the ancient village of Potofino and Port of
Genoa was an experience that deepened our understanding of Italy as one of the
countries of ancient civilization.

Our visit provided us with the opportunity to exchange views on business, trade,
politics and social issues. Honorary Consul, your commitment to facilitate the
establishment of a Music School in Limpopo is highly welcome. Equally, we
welcome the President of Peace Waves, Mr Marco Braghero's offer to establish
partnerships with the Universities in Limpopo in the areas of health, education,
tourism and sport.

Furthermore, we were enthused by number of business people who are prepared
to extend their business enterprises to Limpopo.

Allow me Honorary Consul, to take this opportunity to invite you to Limpopo,
together with interested business people at your earliest convenience. We have
already given directives for the establishment of Task Team to work on your
impending visit.
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Honorary Consul, please be assured of my highest level of appreciation.

Premier Limpopo Province

CC: H E Ms T E Mtintso



